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Wednesday 1 July - Parents / Carers Evening  

Friday 3 July - School Performance and last day for 
Bournville-based students 

Thursday 9 July - Sports and Activities Day 

Wednesday 15 July - Leavers’ Ball 

Thursday 16 July - Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 17 July - Transition Day and last day of       
Summer Term for Baskerville-based students 

100% Attendance 
Reward Trip 
The much awaited     

reward trip for the last 

half term will take 

place next Thursday 11 

June.  Well done to the 

50 students who have 

achieved 100%    

attendance!  

If you have not 

achieved 100%     

attendance this time, 

you have still got one 

more chance this half 

term before the summer 

holiday.  All you need 

to do is to come to school 

every day and you too 

can join the fun at the 

end of the term!  

TERM DATES 
2014/2015 

Summer Term 
Monday 13.4.15 to   

Friday 22.5.15  

HALF TERM    

Monday 1.6.15  to     

Friday 17.7.15     

 

         to our New Students 
New students who will be joining Baskerville School this September have been invited to visit us in June and July.  They 

will have a tour around the school, meet the teachers and staff who will be working with them and also speak to  some of 

the students in their class group.  They will also have a go with a game of ‘Find the Face’! 

If you know any of them from your previous school or if you meet any of them for the first time at school, do say hello 

and make them feel welcome!  We all know how daunting it can be to come to a new school for the first time! 

The new students are: Mason, Shamoya, Ryzwan, Carla and Tyree from The Pines, Dylan and Pharelle from Dame Ellen     

Pinsent,  Ben and David from Hamilton, Taylor from Springfield House, Luke from Uffculme, James from Kingsland and 

Qasim from Mayfield. 

Cycle Training at School & Inclusive Free Cycling at Alexander Stadium  

Well done to all the students and staff who underwent cycle training at school on 

Tuesday 2 June provided by the Smarter Choices Team of the Birmingham City    

Council.  All took part in a range of activities designed to improve their safety and 

skills when cycling. Some of the activities were challenging and we were very          

impressed by the determination and perseverance demonstrated by the students. 

Regular inclusive cycling sessions are now taking place at Alexander Stadium in    

Birmingham. People of all abilities are encouraged to come along and enjoy using a 

wide range of adapted bikes. Experienced and friendly support will be on hand from 

‘Wheels for All’ trainers. The sessions, which take place every Wednesday from 4pm 

to 6pm, are FREE and open to individuals of all ages with disabilities. For further     

information and to book a place, please contact Ian Tierney by tel: 01925 234213 or 

email: ian.tierney@cycling.org.uk, or visit www.cycling.org.uk.  

Building Works 
Enabling works have been carried out in the school grounds 

to prepare the site for the actual building work which will 

start on the first week of the summer holiday for our new build.  

We are sure that facilities for both students and staff will be       

improved when the new build is completed later this year.  


